DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

From:

Sent: 31/03/2025 12:02:58 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
31/03/2025

MRS Michelle Rust
- 47 Nareen PDE
North narrabeen NSW 2101

RE: DA2025/0266 - 116 Nareen Parade NORTH NARRABEEN NSW 2101

Would like you consider NOT building a huge unit block development as first the road
infrastructure would not be able to handle the traffic flow and cause major congestion issues
for already existing properties in the area. A development that could in some ways give back
to the community such as a place that young family could use or take the children to such a a
family friend venue for food, entertainment would be amazing or a place for sporting activities.





